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Dates for your diary: 

 

Wednesday 8th March – Movie Night for Yr 3, 4, 5 & 6 – 5.15 – 7.15pm 
Thursday 9th March – Yr 3 & 4 performance – 11am & 2pm at DHSB  
Friday 17th March – Museum/Open afternoon – 2pm 
Friday 24th March – Red Nose Day – further details to follow 
Friday 31st March – SRFA chocolate mufti/tombola – further details to follow 
Monday 3rd April – Monday 17th April – Easter holidays 
W/B Monday 24th April – Parent’s Evenings – further details to follow 
Monday 1st May – SCHOOL CLOSED – BANK HOLIDAY 
W/B Monday 1st May – Parent’s Evenings for Yr 5 – further details to follow 
W/B Monday 8th May – SATs week 

 

Yesterday’s Bag2School 
collection raised £80.  Thanks 
go to everyone who donated.  
Our next collection will be in 
October. 
 
 
Playground Etiquette 
 
We have received complaints 
regarding a small minority of 
parents swearing in the 
playground. 
 
Swearing is not permitted on 
school grounds and we ask all 
parents to think about the 
language used when on school 
grounds.  We would 
respectfully request that all 
adults act as role models for 
the children of our school at all 
times. 
 
Thank you for your 
consideration with this matter. 
 

 

 
World Book Day and Book Fair 

 
World Book day is on Thursday 2nd March. To celebrate at Stuart 
Road we are hosting the Scholastic Book Fair from Monday 27th 
February until Wednesday 1st March. Your child has been given a £1 
voucher to either use against the cost of a book at the fair or to use in 
Waterstones bookshop.  Please ensure to visit the book fair after 
school on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday to purchase books as we 
get free books for school with every purchase made. 
 
Our World Book Day theme this year is Quirky Thursday (a bit like 
Freaky Friday). Children are invited to come to school dressed as 
teachers (both real and imagined) and staff will be dressed as pupils!  
Please note that this is not compulsory.  Costumes could be as 
simple as a shirt and a tie or perhaps children may like to become 
Mrs Trunchbull or Professor Snape. Prizes will be on offer for the best 
costume in each Key Stage. 
 
Many thanks for your continuing support and happy reading! 
 
 

 
 

Please remember to ‘like’ and follow our Facebook page for more 
news about future events and to see pictures of our pupils having 
lots of fun. 
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